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H.B. 347. H.D. 2. S.D. 1 - RELATING TO 
EMPLOYMENT SECURITY 

The Hawaii Government Employees Association, AFSCME Local 152, AFL-CIO 
opposes the purpose and intent of H.B. 347, H.D. 2, S.D. 1 which changes the 
employment security law for independent contractors by requiring the use of twenty 
factors by the Department of Labor Industrial Relations. Independent contractors do 
not have the ability to claim for workers compensation nor can they collect 
unemployment insurance. Passage of this legislation will adversely affect many 
workers and we respectfully request the Committee to defer this measure. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in opposition of the above legislation. 
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